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November 23rd, 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

RE:  VISION AND HEARING SCREENING 

 

 

The hearing and screening program last year had to be terminated due to the Covid 

19 National lockdown.  This service is going to be resumed. 

 

Please open the link below in Chrome to register and read further information on the 

screening that will take place in our school, date to follow.   

 

https://app.schoolscreener.com/Portal/#/Barnet/p/bh7/101269 

 

 

If you do not want your child to have the vision and hearing screening, you will be 

given the opportunity to opt out; otherwise, the nurses will assume that you are happy 

for your child to be screened. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Lucy Rodgers 

Headteacher 
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